


If the Council considers that the membership for Council officers is as part of their role at the Council (and
therefore not for private benefit) please provide this information and explain how Taituarā is not therefore
treated as a CCO under s 6(1) of the Local Government Act 2002 for the purposes of the Council group’s
statutory reporting. Taituarā does not meet the legal definition of a CCO.  It is the individual not the council
that is a member of Taituarā.  No local authority or group of local authorities own or control 50 percent or more
of the voting rights at any meeting of Taituarā, nor does any local authority or group of local authorities have
the right to appoint 50 percent or more of the members of our governing body.   
 

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  Information about how to make a
complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Buller District Council by return email to
lgoima@bdc.govt.nz.
 
Please note that it is our policy to proactively release our responses to official information requests where possible. Our
response to your request may be published at https://bullerdc.govt.nz/district-council/your-council/request-for-official-
information/responses-to-lgoima-requests/  with your personal information removed.
 
Kind regards
 
Douglas Marshall | Chief Financial Officer (Contractor)
Mobile 027 458 4157 | Email Douglas.Marshall@bdc.govt.nz

Buller District Council | Phone 0800 807 239 | bullerdc.govt.nz
PO Box 21 | Westport 7866
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Email Disclaimer: This correspondence is for the named person's use only. It may contain confidential or legally privileged information or both. No
confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistransmission. If you receive this correspondence in error, please immediately delete it from your
system and notify the sender. You must not disclose, copy or relay any part of this correspondence if you are not the intended recipient. Any views
expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender expressly, and with authority, states them to be the views of Buller
District Council.
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